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Dear South Weber Parents,       

 

We invite you to participate as a member of the 2022-2023 South Weber Elementary Community 
Council. In accordance with State law, starting in July of 2002, “Each public school, in consultation with 
its local school board, shall establish a school community council at the school building level.” Each 
Community Council shall: 

 

• Create a School Improvement Plan (SIP) which includes: 
o setting goals that reflect the most critical academic needs of the school 
o developing a Reading Achievement Plan 
o allocating School LAND Trust funds to support the SIP 

• Advise, make recommendations, and partner with the school regarding school and 
district programs including: 

o the Child Access Routing Plan 
o safe technology utilization and digital citizenship 
o other issues related to the community environment for students 

 

Community Council members serve for two years. We are grateful for the service of our community 
members! We have two openings for the 2022 – 2023 school year. If you are interested in serving, 
please fill out an application and submit it to the K-2 or 3-6 office by Thursday, September 1st. Voting will 
take place in the school offices Tuesday, September 8th. Our first Community Council Meeting of the 
school year will be held on Wednesday, September 21st, 2022 at 3:45. (3-6 Conference Room)  An 
additional meeting for our Chair and Co-Chair will be held on September 28th at 4:00 pm.  (Northridge 
High School) 

 

      Thank you, 

       

Brooke Paras and Catherine Kohl 

Principal and Assistant Principal, South Weber 
Elementary 

 


